
May 20             Dedication of House on Hwy 42 

May 23                Last Family Friendly Wednesday  / Church Family Mtng 

May 28             Memorial Day (Office Closed) 

May 30             Leadership Appreciation Night 

June 3-7, 10    Kidz Xtreme / Kidz Xtreme Family Day 

June 10             Backyard Kids Club Prayer Walk 

June 13             Backyard Kids Club Begins (through July 25) 

June 18            Father’s Day / Conclusion of “Baby Bottles for Life” 

June 18-23      MFuge 

July 4                Office Closed for Independence Day 

July 16-20        Super Summer 

Aug. 3               Back to School Health & Wellness Fair 

MAY 13, 2018 



SUNDAY,  MAY 13 
  9:00 a.m.          LifeGroups 
10:30 a.m.           Worship / Baby Dedication 
  3:00 p.m.          Student Praise Team Practice 
  5:30 p.m.          Fervent Ladies Prayer Group 
 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 16 
   5:30 p.m.         Supper 
   6:15 p.m.       Opportunities for the Entire Family 
 

FRIDAY,  MAY 18 
  7:30 a.m.         Men’s Prayer Meeting 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Our journey through the entire 
Bible is already 19 weeks in! Hope 
you are reading with us and meet-
ing with a LifeGroup to discuss 
what you have read. It’s been an 
exciting journey and can’t wait for 
what is ahead! If you miss a mes-
sage, listen to it online at 
www.petalfbc.com, on our Face-
book page or the church app.  

House Dedication 

May 20, 3 p.m. 

Everyone is invited! 

Pick up a Bottle Today! 

Today is the launch of our annual “Baby Bottle” project for Hope Clinic. 
Fill them with change, bills or checks! Bottles are available at both ex-
terior doors. Return bottles by Father’s Day, June 17. 

Family Friendly Wednesday: sup-
per @5:30, AgeGroups @6:15. 
Menu is Chef’s Choice!  Pastor 
Brad continues the study David: 
A Heart Like His. 

We are 3 weeks away from the launch of Kidz Xtreme! Register NOW 
at www.petalfbc.com/kidzxtreme. Workers can sign up online or in the 
foyer. Contact Denise Inmon or Karen Fordham with questions about 
working. The theme this year is “Amped: Live Fully Alive”. 

Anyone interested in helping with 
Backyard Kidz Club this summer is 
invited to attend a brief meeting 
Sunday, May 20, immediately fol-
lowing the worship service in the 
Conference Room off of the lobby. 
If you cannot attend then, but 
would like to help, contact Shawna 

Dyer at 205-246-0420. 

Wednesday, May 23, 6:15 p.m.  

Happy Mother’s Day 


